
From: LTC Clerk <clerk@ledburytowncouncil.gov.uk>  
Sent: 07 June 2022 14:14 
To: Smart, Chloe <Chloe.Smart@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: Application No. 220855 
 
 
Dear Chloe  
 
Apologies for the late response in respect of the above, however LTC had been granted an extension 
for their response. 
 
At a recent planning meeting a number of residents attended to raise their concerns over the 
removal of trees and the bund alongside the by-pass, the plans clearly show that there will be a 
breach in the bund and residents were concerned that this is being undertaken on the point where it 
most likely to cause an affect to local residents in Spring Grove.  Councillors felt that this point was 
fair and therefore I am writing to advise that this council would like it to be recorded that they have 
concerns over the removal of the trees and bund due to the noise and pollution affect on Spring 
Grove Residents.   
 
Kind regards 
 
Angie  
 
Angela Price PSLCC, MICCM, MIWFM 
CiLCA (England & Wales) 
Town Clerk  
Ledbury Town Council  
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